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Addendum  

LA01/2018/1379/F 
 

Update 

 

Correspondence was received from Northern Ireland Transport Holding 

Co, on 21st March 2019.  

 

Northern Ireland Transport Holding Co have stated that they have no 

objections to the proposed development in principle subject to the 

following informative:  

 

1) If plant and machinery access to the area of works is via the 

Masonry Arch structure at Eglinton Street, the Contractor is to 

contact NIR to have a joint inspection prior to bringing any plant 

through the arch barrel. Contact to be made with NIR Third Party 

Works Engineer Tel: 02890600366.  

 

Recommendation 

That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree with 

the recommendation to Approve, as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 

Planning Committee Report. 

 


